MEMO

TO: Centres, Coaches

FROM: Executive Officer
DATE: Monday, 15th June, 2020

RE: AGM Drawing and Photo Competition

Hello Everyone,

Due to Covid-19 Restrictions (gosh it will be great when I no longer have to say
that) as you are aware the 2020 AGM is being held by teleconference. The Board
would like to encourage Centres to ask their Riders or the schools that normally
have students who ride at RDA to participate in the Drawing competition via
email. The topic for the competition will be “Horses in Lockdown ““. As usual the
entry will need the entrant’s name, age and Centre name. These entries will need
to be emailed to State Office by the 15th July to be judged by an independent
judge.

The Board would also like to receive photos from Centres for the usual photo
competition. Photos need to be emailed to State Office by the 15th July also.
These will be judged by our Centres as per usual, with each photo being assigned
a number and then displayed in a collage or slide show for voting. Photos should
be high definition and meet all safety requirements.

It would be great to see everyone get involved where possible and as they say
together we’ll beat this pandemic.

Kind regards,



